SETTING THE FUTURE DIRECTION OF NEW BRIGHTON

A Community Forum on the revitalisation of New Brighton is underway, following an initial
public meeting on 30 January 2002. A Taskforce of community representatives has been
working on a vision for the future direction of New Brighton. The Taskforce has been guided
by the themes emerging from the views and ideas expressed at the public meeting.

A further public meeting is being held to enable the Taskforce to check back with the
community in order to develop a shared vision. Key concepts and the possible prioritisation
of initiatives will be canvassed.

The meeting will be held:
6.00 pm - 9.00 pm, Monday 11 March 2002
Seaview Christian Centre, Beresford Street, New Brighton.

Please contact Dennis Morgan, Community Advocate Burwood/Pegasus, at the Shirley Service
Centre if you require any further information on 386-0909.



